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Reactions to Forum Posts

With regard to the information that appeared on some forums in recent days and in order to 
properly inform the investment public, we would like to highlight the following: 
 
There are currently no new material factors that would significantly affect the position of the 
company in the market. Ameropa is not the first-time buyer of Petrokemija d.d. Also, this is 
not the first time Petrokemija is exporting to South America. Furthermore, the information that 
Yara is buying in Petrokemija now is not true. 
 
Exports in September will be at the actual August levels. We export to almost all world 
markets, but our main export markets are countries in the region, Central Europe and the 
Mediterranean. 
 
The fact that the market of agricultural products and consequently that of fertilizers, has 
revived after wheat harvest is generally known. It was mentioned in our news information 
from the Supervisory Board meeting of September 2, 2010 on the Company website 
(www.petrokemija.hr - under News).  
 
The Board of Petrokemija announces that, despite positive developments, the company will 
report loss for the nine-month period of 2010. 
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